

December, 2022

Albany-Schoharie-Schenectady-Saratoga BOCES Annie Gersztoff 900 Watervliet-Shaker Road, Albany NY 12205.

Dear Annie,

Regarding our upcoming contract period beginning July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024, I wanted to confirm that TechRow does not collect personal information about students and will adhere to all <u>FERPA, COPA, PPRA</u> and any State or District data collection requirements, should we change direction.

Sincerely,

Travis Feldler

Travis Feldler, CEO & Founder

tfeldler@techrow.org

Tel. 917-292-1916